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DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

FROM:___ Bs W' Harris

ot Mr, C. E, Dean

re._ohort Course Offerings

October 23, 1957

Dear Mr. Dean,

The Advisory Committee on Short Courses,
during its last meeting decided that an inven-
tory of present short course offerings should
be made. The enclosed questionnaire is being
sent to you in compliance with this request.

We are asking if you will please supply the in-
formation, which is requested, concerning any
short course activity in your charge.

Any information relative to a short course
activity, which you have sponsored, will help
us in plannirg the short course program. A
prompt reply. will be appreciated.

»

Sincerely,
Abeeiie

Bes W, Harris
Director of Short Courses
School of Agriculture

Enclosure
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